
 
 

 
 

Friday 22nd May 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

New Starters September 2020 

I hope you are all safe well.  Unfortunately, we are unable to have a face to face meeting at this present 

time and proceed with our visits in to school, so the team decided to prepare a video for you instead!  

You can watch the video here, or find the video on our website in the information for parents section. 

 

We hope you enjoy the video and that it enables you and your child to see inside the school and get an 

idea of what learning is like at Hilderthorpe Primary School.  It really is a great place to be! 

 

Class teachers will be in touch very soon to speak to you individually about your child.  We look forward 

to being able to welcome in to our school very soon.   

 

Best wishes,   

 

Mrs S Hall 

Headteacher 

Hilderthorpe Primary School 

 

 

https://youtu.be/SCGkRjON5Lc
https://www.hilderthorpeprimaryschool.co.uk/web/main.php?page=new-starters-

